
   

                                                                                     

  

 
 
Date: 6th March 2023 
 
 
 

Link to Video Recording of Investors and Analyst meet on Financial Statements for the 
year 2022 

 
Al Suwadi Power Company SAOG would like to inform the shareholders, investors and analysts 
that the Discussion Session in coordination with MSX has been conducted on Monday 6th March 
2023 presenting the audited financial results for the year ended 31 December 2022 and future 
strategy/plan of the Company. 
The video recording of the session is uploaded on the Company’s website at the below link: 
 
https://alsuwadipower-my.sharepoint.com/:v:/p/preetam_saraf/EWHNjn0frPFPsxMhOE3-
nRIBtjEK-LIxyfK8Jf8h7SlLhw?e=5UGexZ 
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